
 

 

26th November 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
         
Re: Year 10 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 10th December  
 
I am pleased to remind you that the school will be holding a Parents’ Evening for all Year 10 pupils on the 
evening of Thursday 10th December, between 4pm and 7pm. Your son/daughter has an appointments page in 
the front of their planner, and it is their responsibility to ensure that they make their own appointments. It is 
advisable for you to check that the relevant appointments have been made prior to the evening. 
 
Due to the current Covid-19 restrictions, the Parents’ Evening cannot be held on the school site and will be 
conducted virtually on the Zoom platform. You will shortly receive another letter that will explain how to 
download Zoom on to your PC/laptop/other device, as well as all of the information that you will need to login 
and speak to your child’s individual teachers. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr S Guscott       
Deputy Headteacher   


